Thad ME-SINHIH FRIENDSRHIP HSSOCIHTION

David Bretherton, Chairman, Thame-Sinaia Friendship Association,
33 Towersey Drive, Thame, OX9 3NR
Phone: 01844 215 178

Clir Jeannette Matelot Green
Mayor of Thame

Town Hall

Thame

12 September 2014

Dear Jeannette,

Following a resolution by members of the Thame-Sinaia Friendship Association, I
have been a instructed to request that the Town Council appoint a Councilor to
officially attend the quarterly meetings of our Association. The role of the
representative would be to participate as far as practical in the Association and
to report back to the relevant Council Committee on the activities of the
Association.

Appointing @ Thame Town Council representative would facilitate a better
understanding of the activities and projects initiated by the Thame-Sinaia
Friendship Association for the benefit of the twinned communities of Thame and
Sinaia.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards, .

David Bretherton




